
 

 

A Centering Prayer Silent Retreat 
 

Tuesday June 7th to Saturday June 11th, 2022   

Hosted By 
      Contemplative Outreach of Greater Vancouver 

At: Bethlehem Retreat Centre, 2371 Arbot Road, Nanaimo,  
 

All who have a desire to deepen their Centering Prayer 
practice in silence and solitude while in community are 

Welcome!! 
 

Because of  your generosity in providing donations when 
meeting via zoom these past 2 years, we are subsidizing 

the cost of retreat for everyone. 
Thank you! 

 

 

                   Limited Space available! 
 

Please secure your place at the retreat by registering before  
May 7th contact Christine: 

chris.kesans@gmail.com or 604-944-7447 

Cost: $600.00 per person 
Bursaries available upon request 

 

To register: 

Please send your cheque to Margaret Huggan, 208-3980 Carrigan Court, Burnaby, BC, V3N 4S6 

Cheque payable to COGV, Please include your contact information: 

Name: ________________________________ email: _________________________ 

  

Phone: _________________________ Name of practice group: __________________ 

(If you don't attend a centering prayer group simply let us know your town/city) 
 

We also accept e-transfers by emailing Margaret at: mhuggan@telus.net  
  

 

Note: We live in uncertain times, there is a possibility of last-minute cancellation. We 
are asking that you to hold sending in e-transfers and post date your cheques to 

May 31st 
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